
 
 
From: Shelley Bond 
Sent: Friday, March 12, 2021 5:39 PM 
To: Regional Clerk <ClerkGeneralLine@york.ca>; Emmerson, Wayne 
<Wayne.Emmerson@york.ca>; jtaylor <jtaylor@newmarket.ca>; tmorrison@newmarket.ca 
Subject: Please stop the 413 
 
Hello, I'm a resident of Newmarket and have lived here for 25 years.  I have been following the 
news about Highway 413 and the Bradford Bypass, which would go through the Holland 
Marsh.  I am AGAINST this unnecessary highway which would exacerbate urban sprawl, 
decimate farmland, destroy yet more wildlife habitat, increase greenhouse gas emissions (many 
York Region municipalities have declared a Climate Emergency), and destroy part of the 
Greenbelt (which is illegal).  Please, please, please make my voice heard and oppose HIghway 
413 and the Bradford Bypass. 
 
Sincerely, 
Shelley Bond 
 


